
Priory News 29th November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

We’ve had another busy week in school with visitors to the school. 

The Year 4 children were involved in Boccia workshops this week—

they all enjoyed the opportunity to have a try at this sport. 

Year 6 children also had a Buddhist visitor come to school, which 

was a great opportunity to learn more about this world religion—

reinforcing their understanding of their learning in RE this half-

term. 

HT6 presented a fantastic assembly—focused on the theme of  

respect, which built on the work of Anti-Bullying week. They were 

brilliant!  

To end the week, Friends of Priory held the first of our discos—

with Year 3 and Year 4 showing us some great dance moves! They 

had a fantastic evening.  

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Parents Do Day 3rd December 

Year 5/6 Discos 5th December 

Years 4 and 5: Chaos Science 

Workshops  

10th December 

Panathlon Bowling 10th December 

FOPJS Christmas Present Room 11th—12th December 

Christmas Lunch  11th—12th December 

Year 3 Christmas Performance  17th December 9.30am 

Year 5 Christmas Performance 17th December 2pm 

Year 6 Christmas Performance 18th December 9.30am 

Year 4 Christmas Performance 18th December 2pm 

Christingle Assembly 20th December 

End if Autumn Term 20th December 

Christmas Holiday 23rd December—6th January 

Spring Term Starts 7th January 

Year 5/6 Disco 

Don’t forget to book your place at the disco. This is on Thursday 

next week! 

Parent Do Days 

Just a reminder that our Parent Do Day is on Tuesday, 3rd 

December.  

This is an opportunity to come into your child/ren’s class 

and work alongside them—on a Christmassy project. 

The times for each year group are as follows: 

Year 3: 9.15—10am 

Year 4: 10—10.45am 

Year 5: 10.45—11.30am 

Year 6: 11.30—12.15pm 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Christmas Performances 

Please make sure you book your tickets for the children’s 

Christmas performances. Tickets will be issued very soon, and 

you will need to bring this with you on the day. 

Aspirational Me 

We relaunched our ‘Aspirational Me’ scheme in assembly on 

Monday. This is a chance for children to make pledges to    

demonstrate our school values during the year. By doing this, 

they can earn bronze, silver and gold badges. For Year 6 children, 

they then become our Ambassadors too, and are awarded with 

an Ambassador t-shirt to wear with pride.  

We have already awarded our first badges! We have been        

delighted with the children’s enthusiasm for gaining these 

awards. 

The pledges can be signed off at school and also, at home. Please 

do have a look, and help your child to reach their pledges. 

Free School Meals 

Are you eligible for free school meals? Do you know that this 

brings additional funding to the school which we can use to 

support your child with activities and learning too? 

To apply, you can do so online at: 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals  
 
There is a new application form for this. The quickest way to 
apply is online, or by scanning and emailing a paper form to the 
Local Authority. A paper copy is available from the school 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


 



Next Week’s  Lunch Menu: 


